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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you will be aware from the newsletter, we are once again holding our egg decorating competition. 

Children who wish to take part are asked to decorate a hard boiled egg and bring to school on Wednesday 

29th March. Eggs will be displayed for all to see and ALL entries will receive a small prize and the winners 

will receive an Easter gift. We can’t wait to see the wonderful entries. 

 

That’s all yolks! 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


